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27 September 2024 
 
Dear Student and Parent/Carer for Information 
 
As part of our commitment to ensure all students make a fully informed decision regarding 
their progression plans, we have organised university and apprenticeship visits for all Year 12 
students on Friday 8 November 2024. 
 
These visits provide an excellent introduction and insight into Higher Education, and we find 
that students are motivated and inspired upon their return.  Whilst we realise not all students 
progress into Higher Education, it is important that they are fully aware of all the options post 
Sixth Form.   
 
University Depart 

time 

Return time Spaces Cost Closing 

date for 

booking 

Imperial College 

London 

 

 

 

6.30am 

 

 

 

8.30pm 

 

 

 

30 

 

 

 

£90 

 
9 October 

London School of 

Economics and 

Political Science 

(LSE) 

University College 

London (UCL) 

Edinburgh 7am 7.30pm 8 

 

£90 
9 October 

University of 

Sheffield and 

Sheffield Hallam 

7am 6pm 66 £20 

9 October 

 

University of 

Liverpool and John 

Moore 

7.30am 5.30pm 50 £20 

University of 

Nottingham and 

Nottingham Trent 

7.30am 5.30pm 50 £20 

University of 

Newcastle and 

Northumbria 

7.30am 5.30pm 100 £20 

Leeds Beckett 

 

9am 3pm 14 £20 

Apprenticeship - 

Bettys and Taylors  

9am 3pm 14 Free 

Apprenticeship – 

Barclays (Leeds) 

9am 3pm 15 £15 
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Although we guarantee sufficient number of places for all students, each individual location 
has a limited capacity. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis, and students 
are advised not to delay in signing up in order to secure a place on the trip of their choice. 
 
Please note, all trip payments and consents are now to be made via Arbor, instructions 
can be found here if needed. You will be able to sign up for a trip from 6pm on Monday 30 
September until 6pm on Wednesday 9 October.  
 
Please only choose one of the trip options available in Arbor for the visit day. 
 
We do understand that the cost may be prohibitive for some families, and we would not wish 

to preclude any students from taking part on this basis. If you would like to discuss this further, 

please contact hgsfinance@rklt.co.uk. 

We are very much looking forward to these visits. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ben Twitchin 
Director of Sixth Form 
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